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Heidi Costello

From: John Norris
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 8:21 AM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline PD updates for the week

Weekly update 
 

From: Park, Kelly <Kelly.Park@kingcounty.gov>  
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 7:52 AM 
To: Bristol Ellington <bellington@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Christina Arcidy 
<carcidy@shorelinewa.gov> 
Cc: Shawn Ledford <shawn.ledford@kingcounty.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline PD updates for the week 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Happy Friday, Bristol! 
 
This is a weekly update of what your Shoreline PD has been up to: 
 

 Saturday Night, I attended the Korean Association of Seattle’s 55th Arirang Celebration. 
Translated from Korean to English “Arirang” means “my beloved one”. This celebration was 
held to honor the accomplishments and contributions of First Responders during the pandemic 
keeping our communities safe. I was joined by many dignitaries including but not limited to 
Chief Nelson from Lynnwood PC and Chief Kang from Mukilteo, our State representative, the 
King County Prosecutor elect, Leesa Manion, and several KC mayors. Mayor Scully challenged 
the many young people in the room to consider a career in law enforcement to give back to 
their communities in service. I only wish my officers could have all been present as they 
deserve recognition much more than I do for their service to this honorable profession.  

 

 
 

 Tuesday, as you know, I attended the grand RE-opening of the Resource Center, which has 
grown significantly over the past six months. I was pleased to connect with new faces and 
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resources we can count on to share while making contacts on patrol. Karra and Christina have 
done an amazing job! 
 

 On Wednesday I met with the new Shoreline Community College President, Jack Kahn, and his 
Acting Security Direct, Greg Cranson. I have been working all year with their security 
department building a strong partnership and providing them with training. Jack and I 
discussed further partnership between the school and PD for community outreach and 
engagement opportunities such as a catalytic converter theft deterrent event for our 
community this spring and a National Night Out event this coming summer. Jack and I will be 
meeting monthly like the Shoreline Public Schools Superintendent’s Office for better 
communication and partnership opportunities.  

 

 
 

 Thursday Dep Mo received the following commendation from one of our Richmond Beach 
residents: 

 

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Kelly 
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Chief Kelly Park  
17500 N Midvale, Shoreline, WA 98133 
Police Department | City of Shoreline | Teams: 206-477-3095  

      
 
This email is a public record and may be subject to public disclosure (RCW 42.56) 


